
 
 

 
 

Coldenham Fire District 
 

ANNUAL ELECTION OF THE COLDENHAM FIRE DISTRICT 
DECEMBER 10, 2019 

 
PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Annual Election of the 
Coldenham Fire District will take place on December 10, 2019 
between the hours of 6:00 p.m. and 9:00 p.m. at the 
Coldenham firehouse located at 511 Coldenham Road, 
Walden, New York for the purpose of: 
 
  Electing one Commissioner for a 5-year term 
commencing on January 1st, 2020 and ending on December 
31st, 2024 
 
All residents of the Coldenham Fire District, who are duly 
registered to vote with the Orange County Board of Elections 
on or before November 18, 2019 shall be entitled to vote at 
this election.   
 
BY ORDER OF THE BOARD OF FIRE COMMISSIONERS OF 
THE COLDENHAM FIRE DISTRICT. 
 
Dated:  November 29, 2019   
Mary E. Keenan 
Secretary 
Coldenham Fire District 
Board of Fire Commissioners 
Mary.keenan@coldenhamfd.org 
(845) 591-8968 


